
Notices for Sunday 15 January 2017 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service. 
 
EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING - TODAY, 12.00noon in the Vicarage. 
 
WEST WINDOW PROJECT - We are delighted to announce that we have been 
successful with our second round application to The Heritage Lottery Fund for the 
West Window Project. We have been awarded £200,500.00 towards the total project 
cost of £265,713.00.  Scaffolding will be going up towards the end of January. More 
details will follow after Christmas.  

 
THIS WEEK 

 
STITCH AND SEW meets again at 7.30pm on Tuesday 17th January at Susan 
Peatfield's. 

 

CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 20th January 2017, 6.00pm. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB meets again for a supper meeting at 7.30pm on 
Monday 23rd January at Susan Peatfield's. Please contact Susan for further details: 
sjpeatfield@aol.com 
 
ENHANCING INCLUSIVITY - On Wednesday 1st February, the Centre for 
Accessible Environments will be running a training session at St Peter's to help 
ensure that all our facilities and activities are as accessible as possible for people 
with disabilities. If you are free 9.30am -12.30pm to take part in this important event, 
please speak to Fr David. 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE MEETING Wednesday 1st February. 
 
RETIREMENT – The Bishop of London’s retirement service 6.00pm Thursday 
2nd February at St Paul’s Cathedral, all are invited. 
 
CANDLEMAS BARN DANCE – Saturday 4th February. Doors open 5.30pm - 
Dancing from 6.00pm. Tickets on sale from Fr David, Val or Moira. £15 Adults, 
£5 Children to include fish & chip supper. 

 



NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – 9.15am Sunday 5th February 
 
PCC MEETING 8th February, 8.15pm, in the Vicarage. 

 

NEXT COFFEE DROP- IN – Saturday 11th February, 10.00am – 11.30am. 
 


